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Good evening,  

It is with great concern that I am writing this email. I have 2 children who have life threatening 

allergies to peanuts and tree nuts, air travel is precarious to say the least. Our extended family 

reside across Canada and in the UK, air travel is a necessity.  

As you review the accommodations for travellers who have life threatening allergies, please 

consider making flights peanut/tree nut free, along with an awareness campaign for travellers to 

adhere to this. 

If my children were to have a reaction to an allergen we only have 20 minutes in which an 

EpiPen will ease their symptoms. This is not enough time to get medical care if inflight. Why 

would we not want to prevent such an occurrence? 

Thank you for your consideration of this. 

Sarah Clark 

Richmond Hill Ontario 

 

 


